
 

 

 

Friday, September 13th, 2019 
*Leo Club meeting has been rescheduled for Monday during 4th block.  

*Today, Sept. 13th, is the final deadline to turn in pageant registration forms and fees for Calendar 
girl pageant. 

*Senior football players stop by Mrs. Crane’s room sometime today.  

*We will have open house next Tuesday from 4-6pm. If your parent attends one of the meetings 
in the library at either 4 or 5 o’clock, you will get a certificate for 10 bonus points to be used on 
anything other than a 9 weeks test.  

*ACT is this Saturday, Sept 14th.  Bring your identification, admission ticket, calculators and pen-
cils.  Be here at 7:45am.  If you do NOT have a photo ID, see a counselor today or tomorrow. 

*Make-up pictures will be made on Oct. 14th.  

*Seniors, the Better Business Bureau Scholarship information has been emailed to you or hard 
copy information can be found by Mrs. Smith’s door. 

*Students who are interested in competing in the tech fair this year need to sign up outside Ms. 

McClain’s room.  

*FPHS Prom will be Saturday, April 4th from 6-10 pm at the Canyon Center. Prom tickets are now 
on sale with Mrs. Maxwell for $55.  

*If you have been absent, you must bring your note to the front office. Check out notes must be 
turned into the front office by 9:30am.  

*TA’s must sign in at the library before reporting to your teacher so you are not marked absent.  

 


